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Excellence in Chapter Leadership Development
West Michigan Chapter

Using the tools included in the 2023 NTI Leadership 
Development Workshop, AACN-West Michigan Chapter 
engaged with several chapter members eager to take 
an active role in chapter leadership. As a result, our board 
of directors has nearly doubled, and our aim has been 
to empower these new members and partner with them 
to facilitate chapter goals and succession planning. 
Our experienced members remain highly engaged. 
Despite not holding official chapter officer positions, 
they continue to be essential in mentoring and creating 
experiential learning for our newer members. The fresh 
perspectives have already influenced our goal of promoting 
chapter awareness: We saw a 300% increase in our annual 
needs assessment responses. We will continue to engage 
with our community by expanding our social media 
presence and accessibility. We are proud of the 
professional development we foster!




